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Gymnastics Afterschool Programmes Years 0-2 (Term 2, 2025) 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

Pinehurst School are pleased to offer Year 0-2 afterschool (Artistic) Gymnastics in Term 2, 2025. 
 
This programme is suitable for all Year 0-2 students – both beginners, and students who have had 
previous Gymnastics classes, but still wish to continue to master the basics of Gymnastics. 
 

Location: Pinehurst School Arena 

Day: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday 

Dates: 

 

 

 

Time: 

Monday 5th May – Monday 16th June (No session – Monday 2nd June, Kings 
Birthday) 

Tuesday 6th May – Tuesday 10th June 

Wednesday 7th May – Wednesday 11th June 

3:30pm – 4:15pm  
(students will be collected from class and taken to the Arena after school) 

Uniform: Pinehurst PE Uniform 

Cost: $65 includes 6 x afterschool sessions in Term 2.  

Registration: 

 

Open – from 6pm, Monday 24th March 2025 
Limited spaces are available. 
Registrations will close when the programme reaches capacity, or no later 
than Wednesday 2nd April, 12pm.  

Please register online through the Pinehurst School website -  
Click here to register 

 

It is important to note when registrations close, Pinehurst School then commits the players and/or team/s to the 
event/sport and therefore must honour these fees. If you were to withdraw your child after the registration closing date 
and ask for a refund, this would mean other parents are effectively paying for this fee. To be fair on other parents, students 
and their families, Pinehurst School will under no circumstances provide a refund after the registration closing date. 

Kind Regards, 

Biec Vien 
TIC Gymnastics 
Phone: +64 (0)9 414 0960 
Email: biec.vien@pinehurst.school.nz 


